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Marine Projects

Cotswold Archaeology’s marine service is undertaking a range of projects across the sector. These include work in 
support of offshore and coastal developments, thematic research and historic seascape characterisation.

Swansea Bay Tidal Lagoon

We have been commissioned by URS on behalf of Tidal Lagoon Swansea 
Bay Limited to conduct an EIA of marine cultural heritage. The work is being 
conducted for a scheme that aims to generate renewable energy by harnessing 
tidal flow in and out of a lagoon located to the east of the existing Swansea 
Docks. Work has also included foreshore walkover surveys, geophysical data 
analysis and Holocene deposit modelling. 

Historic Seascape Characterisation: Thames Estuary and Kent

This work has been commissioned by English Heritage - it is a GIS-based 
project that takes a holistic view of all aspects of the seascape and gives it 
greater connectivity with the landscape and public perceptions. The resulting 
product is designed to enable more culturally-informed management of the 
marine environment and to raise public awareness of historic seascapes.

Navitus Bay Wind Park

This project involves one of the Round 3 offshore wind farms. Cotswold 
Archaeology is undertaking two pieces of work – an EIA of cultural heritage 
along the line of the onshore elements of the scheme and a cultural heritage 
setting assessment for the historic buildings and monuments within the ZTV. 
The setting assessment has formulated an accepted methodology for dealing 
with over 3700 heritage assets.

Strategic Assessment of Submarines in English Waters

This project, commissioned by English Heritage, involves desk-based 
research into all submarine wrecks within England’s Territorial Waters. The 
project involves a thematic approach and is also looking at the broader 
historic, UK and international context. It will provide a baseline for the 
management of this aspect of marine cultural heritage.

Coastal and wetland sites and docks & harbours

We are also providing a range of heritage services for other coastal and  
marine schemes, including:

Hinckley Point Power Station (DBA and excavation)

The Grand Pier, Weston-super-Mare (ES)

Bristol Waterlogged Deposits (Research)

Millbay Dock, Plymouth (WSI & marine WB)

Chatham Docks, Kent (ES and excavation)

Roath Basin, Cardiff (WB and building recording)

Sutton Harbour, Plymouth (DBA and excavation)
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